
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING  

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2016 
 

 

The Castle Rock City Council will hold a budget workshop meeting, 

Tuesday, November 22, 2016 beginning at 4:30 p.m.  Purpose of this 

meeting is to discuss the proposed budget for fiscal year ending December 

31, 2017.  Discussion may include capital projects, non-bargaining COLA 

increases, utility rates, and revenue projections.  Meeting will be held at 

Castle Rock Senior Center 222 Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock, WA.   For 

further information, please contact Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington, at  

360/274-8181, ext. 303 or email rcovington@ci.castle-rock.wa.us      
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